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May 28, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chairman 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building 

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chairman Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution for appropriating funding 

from grants in the amount of $176,626,110 for Fiscal Year 2021. This request for additional 

appropriation authority will support new grant program efforts funded by the American Rescue 

Plan State and Local Recovery Program.   

Non-Departmental will need an adjustment totaling $176,626,110.  Funding will provide 

resources to control the pandemic, address the economic fall and lay the foundation for an equitable 

recovery. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you have 

any questions, please contact my office or Stanley Earley, Director, Office of Management and 

Budget (OMB), at (301) 952-3300. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive 
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